
 

------Original Message------ 

From: Wombles of Austin 

To: Lisa Birkman 

Sent: Jul 28, 2008 8:55 AM 

Subject: Approval for street closure 

 

Lisa, 

 Our neighborhood's annual garage sale and block party is coming up.  I am 

emailing you to request permission for us to block off the street of Tantivy 

for our block party on August 10th from 5pm to dark. 

 If I have contacted you in error, please direct me to the right person who 

approves this. 

 Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Beth Womble 

 

 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry 

 


